
April22.2024

A public hearing was held on April22,2024 at 7:00 p.m. in the Union Bridge Town Hall
This public hearing was held for questions and comments from residents on proposed Budget
Ordinance # 3 l9-A. Fiscal Year 2024-2025 budget for expenditures and revenues of
$ 1,174,714.00, with the town tax rate to remain at $.35 per $100 of Full Value Assessment of
property in The Town of Union Bridge. The town personal property tax rate will remain at $.75
per $100 ofassessed value. This public hearing was advertised in the Carroll County Times on
Monday, April I, 2024.

There were no public comments.

The sign in sheet is attached to and made a part ofthese minutes.

The Public Hearing was closed.

Respectfully Submitted

Dawn
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